
 
Board Retreat 

Springfield Park District 
Erin’s Pavilion / Southwind Park 

4965 South 2nd Street / Springfield, IL 
 

February 28, 2022 – 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
The Springfield Park District Board of Trustees will hold a Retreat on 
Monday, February 28, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. at Erin’s Pavilion.  This is a 
Planning Retreat for the Board & Senior Staff to discuss matters relating 
to the mission, goals and objectives of the Springfield Park District in 
providing parks and recreation services to the community. 
 
This is not a public meeting and there will be no forum for open public 
discussion. 


